WHO EMRO | Report on 2010 IMCI Coordinators’ meeting now available online

The report on the Regional IMCI Coordinator’s meeting held in Sana’a, Yemen, 6—9 December
2010 is now available for downloading. The report covers progress in under-five mortality
reduction and implementation of IMCI in countries in the Region, work on child health country
profiles, interventions to increase access to quality child health care, especially through
community-based health providers and mobile teams, progress in IMCI pre-service education,
updates on regional work and on the “Countdown to 2015: Tracking progress in maternal,
newborn and child survival” initiative, indicators on infant and child feeding practices and the
child health financial situation. A news item summarizing the meeting was also posted on this
web site in December 2010.
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